
Department of Energy 
Carlsbad Field Office 

P. 0. Box 3090 
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88221 

SEP 2 9 2004 

Ms. Elizabeth Cotsworth, Director 
Office of Radiation and Indoor Air 
U. S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Washington D.C., 20460 

Subject: Response to EPA May 20,2004 Letter on CRA 

Dear Ms. Cotsworth: 

In response to the Environmental Protection Agency's (EPA's) letter of May 20, 2004, and the 
request for information received during the EPA Run Control Inspection the Week of August 9, 
2004, the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) is providing information to answer the questions 
included in the enclosure to that letter and answer the inspection information request. 

This letter is the third and final DOE response to the EPA's May 20, 2004 letter. Additional 
information was previously provided in Detwiler to Cotsworth letters dated July 15, 2004 and 
August 16,2004. 

This submittal includes two enclosures. Enclosure 1 is a hard copy of the responses. Enclosure 
2 (on compact disc) provides the references for documents identified in Enclosure 1. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Russ Patterson at (505) 234-7457. 

Enclosure 

cc: w/enclosure 
B. Forina.sh, EPA 
C. Byrum, EPA 
T. Peake, EPA 
R. Lee, EPA 
J. Schramke, Contract 

cc: WIO enclosure 
G. Basabilvazo, CBFO 
R. Patterson, CBFO 
P. Shoemaker, SNL 
N. Elikins, LANL 
CBFO M&RC 

Sincerely, 

A 

&5!do- . Paul Detwiler 

Acting Manager 




